August 15, 2022
Dear Room 30 Parents:


My name is Teri Keb and I am excited about being your child’s teacher.  I know that I will see him/her grow both physically and academically a lot this year! This is my 30th year teaching.  I hold the Ryan Multiple Subject and CLAD credentials. I also have my masters in Curriculum and Instruction in Reading.

Going home is a brief questionnaire for you to fill out and return. The insights that you have regarding your child will help me as your child’s teacher. The better I know your child, the better I will be able to meet his/her educational and emotional needs. 


I look forward to meeting you at our Meet the Teacher Night on Wednesday, August 24th. 
Please read and review materials going home today and return by this Friday the 19th.
*Please also have school supplies by Friday the 19th as well. 
The following suggested items are needed: 
*1.5 inch 3 ring binder- white with clear plastic on the front






* small whiteboard and eraser




* a pencil box (small size)











* crayons
(small box)

* a pencil sharpener with lid











* 5 dry erase markers (must be low odor, non toxic)






* 2 pocket folder
* Plastic pocket folder with 3 prongs

*Earbuds and stylus pen for I pad
Optional:

*scissors, crayons, black sharpie, colored pencils, hand sanitizer, highlighters
Donations for class: Clorox wipes and Kleenex. I will email throughout the year when low on something. ;)
Sincerely,

Mrs. Teri Keb
tkeb@tvusd.us       951-294-6760 x 3030
